
Project Update: December 2017 

 

In the 3rd update of our project, we have three activities that were held in November 

and December 2017.  

 

On November 6th-7th 2017, we held the “Basic Molecular Training on DNA Forensic of 

Sea Turtle” workshop in Madura, East Java, in collaboration with the Marine Science 

Department, Faculty of Agriculture, Trunojoyo University. 27 people participated in this 

workshop including students, lecturers and laboratory technicians.  

 

 

Dhani, one of 

the team 

member from 

Diponegoro 

University was 

giving 

explanation 

about the 

protocol used in 

genetic 

laboratory work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On November 29th 2017 we were invited by IKIP PGRI Bali to hold a general lecture on 

“Biodiversity Conservation through Molecular Study” - institution that we collaborated 

after the sea turtle workshop in Udayana University.  

 

 

Dian Pertiwi was 

giving an 

explanation 

about mutual 

collaboration in 

scientific 

research in IKIP 

PGRI Bali. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We also had a small discussion with WWF-Indonesia and NOAA on December 6th 

2017. In this event, NOAA was identifying a potential partner for joining them in the 

sea turtle project in Indonesia. The research goal was to identify the origin of 

population of the sea turtle that was located within Indonesian/West Pacific territory. 

 

 

Discussion with 

WWF-Indonesia 

& NOAA 

regarding sea 

turtle 

conservation in 

Indonesia. 


